FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
I am interested in hearing more about the Household Support Fund and would like to know the following. 
All of the data requested is submitted quarterly by return to the Department for Work & Pensions, and then made publicly available on our OpenData platform here Household Support Fund (HSF) Data Phase 4 — Leicester Open Data. This public data currently covers the period 1 April 2023 to 30 September 2023, and will be updated to include data from 1 April 2023 to 31 December 2023 following our MI submission deadline on 26 January 2024.  

This is therefore a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is accessible by other means, the Council Website, and is already in the public domain.  Also, Section 22 of the Act is applied, the information is exempt as it is intended for future publication.
1. The number of applications to the Household Support Fund from 1 April 2023 – 31 December 2023.
This is found under “Application-Based Support”, “Total Requests.”

2. The monetary amount of support provided to applicants to the Household Support Fund from 1 April 2023 – 1 December 2023. 
This is found under “Application-Based Support,” “Total Spent.”

3. The number of successful applicants to the Household Support Fund from 1 April 2023 – 31 December 2023. 
This is found under “Application-Based Support,” “Approved.”

4. What is the outstanding monetary amount from the Household Support Fund that is available before the scheme ends on 31 March 2024. 
This is found by deducting our total grant (£6,858,706)

1 April 2023 to 31 March 2024: Household Support Fund Grant Determination 2023 No 31/6496 - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk) from the sum of “Total Spent.”
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
